

November 2, 2020

VIA CERTIFIED US MAIL and E-MAIL

Ms. Molly Kapeluck, MMC Clerk of Council City of Green, Ohio P.O. Box 278 Green, Ohio 44232 mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org 2020 NOV -6 PM 12: 24

Re:

Notice of proposed relocation of Diebold Nixdorf from City of Green to City of

Hudson

Dear Ms. Kapeluck:

Please be advised that the undersigned is the City Manager of the City of Hudson. Pursuant to Section 8 of the Summit County Intergovernmental Memorandum of Understanding for Job Creation and Retention and Tax Revenue Sharing, you are hereby notified that Diebold Nixdorf is proposing to relocate its operations to the City of Hudson. As part of its relocation, Diebold Nixdorf will be relocating the operations that are currently based in the City of Green to the City of Hudson. Subject to approval by the Hudson City Council, the City is contemplating offering Diebold Nixdorf an economic incentive with respect to their relocation to the City of Hudson.

Please provide a copy of this letter to both the Mayor and Members of Council of the City of Green. If you or any other Green official have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Jane Howington

Jane Howington

City Manager

cc: Connie Krauss, Director of Community and Economic Development of the County of Summit, Ohio Building – 2nd Floor, 175 South Main Street, Akron Ohio 44308